
Chesterton Newsletter - 6th June  2019 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

Just a short newsletter this week to welcome everybody back after the half term break. Apparently the weather down here was 
fantastic whereas up in sunny Manchester it rained most of the time! 

Mr Martindale left us at the end of the half term and I would like to thank him for all his hard work and effort for the time he was 
here. I would also like to those of you who have been offering help until we are able to replace him, that is very much appreciat-
ed. 

We had three classes achieve 100% attendance in the last week of term which is something we have not had for ages, the chil-
dren were very excited about that. 

We saw many of the Y4/5 children go on their Bush Craft residential on Wednesday. I’m sure they’ll have a great time—I hope you 
are all prepared for tired, grumpy children on their return. 

On a final note, I would just like to wish Happy Eid to all those who celebrated Eid this week, I hope you had a fabulous time. 

Toni Jackson 

  

Please could I ask you to ensure that your child/ren put that bikes and scooters in the bike rack as you arrive at 
school and to ask your child/ren not to ride them until they leave the site at the end of the day. There are a few 
children who are riding their bikes/ scooters around when the area is congested and we are having an increasing 
number of accidents. 

Many thanks for your help with this. 

 

A message from SOCS. 

A big thank you to everyone who supported the fete by volunteering, donating and attending. There was a lovely school community 

atmosphere and we enjoyed the event very much and hope you did too. Amidst all the fun we raised £660 for the school which is 

fantastic. 

The book fair will be in school from 10th-13th June with 100s of new children’s books to browse and buy. Prices start from £2.99 

and you will be able to buy three books for the price of two (cheapest free). What’s more, every book you buy will help get free 

books for our school. We can accept cash or card payment and will be in the Purple Hall straight after school each day of the fair. 


